
Michele Grenier 

Rolette, ND 

 

RE: Opposition to HB 1474 

 

I am voicing my opposition to HB 1474, which is clearly a hate bill and discriminatory. This bill is fueled 
by bigotry and ignorance and it clearly disregards the definitions of gender identity as defined by the 
American Medical Association, the American Academy of Pediatrics, and the American Psychological 
Association.  

This bill discriminates based on uneducated, unchristian, and hate values, rather than informed and 
loving values. 

Please do the right thing for ALL North Dakotans and vote NO on HB 1474. 

 

Thank you, 

Michele Grenier 


